



What an amazing first week! A huge shout out to the school's staff who are working so hard to make sure we are off to a great start for the 2025-2026 school year. And a thank you to all our families for doing all the things that needed to be done so that the students were ready to go this week! We know it's a lot and we appreciate it. It was wonderful to see so many families during our open house and the coffee and muffin mornings of our staggered entry. We look forward to working with you this year in support of students' learning and growth.

We are also excited to welcome the children starting kindergarten and joining our Early Learning Program next week! Two more first days to go and then we'll be on our way! The only other special event next week is the <u>School Council Annual General Meeting on Thursday, September 11th at 7:00 at the school.</u> Everyone is welcome! Please reach out if you have any questions.



If your child requires medication while at school, please reach out to the office to complete the appropriate paperwork.

EDSBY

EDSBY Invitations have been sent to parent email addresses. If you did not receive yours, please reach out to the office by phone to 403-345-2403 or email kristy.darby@pallisersd.ab.ca.

School Cash
Online

The Walking Field Trip
Form and School Fees
Will be posted to School
Cash Online soon. Please
Watch your email for a
notification.



